
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
August 8, 2024 
 
Dear Local Organization, 
 
Churchill Area Neighbors is hosting a City-wide Community Healthcare Forum on September 26th at 
Willamette Christian Center.  This event will feature elected officials and healthcare as panelists in a 
Q&A-type town hall to discuss the shortage of healthcare and lack of a hospital in our community. 
 
Churchill Area Neighbors is one of 23 City-recognized Neighborhood Associations within the City of 
Eugene.  Since we are run entirely by volunteers, we are reaching out to local businesses with 
sponsorship opportunities to help offset the cost of the venue and printing costs associated with the 
event.    
 
Sponsors would be recognized in the event program; larger 'headline' sponsors would receive special 
recognition.  Donations would be tax-deductible and a receipt can be provided upon request. 
 
Please feel free to contact me on my cell phone, below, to discuss. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Sara Zoll 
C.A.N. Chair 
EugeneCAN.org 
churchillareaneighbors@gmail.com 
(951) 264-8195 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please make checks payable to Eugene Neighbors, Inc. with CAN in the memo line.  Thank you very 
much for your support. 


